Congratulations to:

Klaus Schenk-Hoppé
Whose work has been recognized as a top viewed article* in:

The Manchester School

International trade: Smarten up to talk the talk

*Among work published in The Manchester School between January 1, 2023 - December 31, 2023, up to 12 months after publication.



